Brighouse Newsletter

Brighouse Elementary

6800 Azure Road Richmond, BC V7C 2S8

Kathy Pantaleo

Principal

Leah Scharf

Vice Principal

School Schedule:

8:40 - Welcome Bell 8:45 - Classes Begin 10:10 -10:25 - Recess 11:50 - 12:42 - Lunch

Important Dates!

2:45 - Dismissal

June 25	Summary of Learning Posted / Sent Home
June 26	Grade 7 Farewell Assembly
June 27	Year End Assembly
June 28	No School - First Day of Summer Vacation
July 2nd - 5th	School Office Open from 8:00 am - 4:00 pm
August 26th	School Office re-opens for the 24/25 school year
Sept 2	Labour Day - No School
Sept 3	First Day of School

June 24th - 28th Week at a Glance	
Monday	
Tuesday	Year End Summary of Learning Report Published
Wednesday	Grade 7 Farewell Assembly outside @ 9:00 am
Thursday	Year End Assembly @ 10:30 am Last Day of School!!
Friday	No School - Administration Day for Staff

Dear Families,

As we near the end of the school year with the warmer weather and longer days, we encourage parents to review boundaries of areas where they can play when unsupervised outside with their friends, as well as talking about safe choices to make. We continue to hear that children are playing in the community garden and unfortunately damaging the gardens as a result.

On Tuesday, June 25th, Summary of Learning reports will be published in the MyEd Parent Portal. We recommend that you check your access before this day to ensure that your login and password is working. If you would prefer a paper copy, please contact your classroom teacher. If you have any questions, or need help logging in, please call the office at 604-668-6522.

On Wednesday, June 26th, we will be having our Grade 7 Farewell Assembly at 9:00 am. This is a time that we celebrate the accomplishments of our Grade 7's. Grade 7 families are welcome to attend.

Finally, on Thursday, June 27th, we will be having our Year End Assembly. This is when we will be celebrating the end of the school year, as well as saying farewell to departing staff. We will be saying farewell to: Ms. Lim-Fong, Ms. Russo, Ms. Lim, Ms. Lee, Ms. Wong, Ms. Thankachan, Ms. Fujita, Ms. Yuan, Ms. Outram, Ms. Borden, and Ms. Sihota. The following classes will be performing in the following order: Divisions 15 and 16, Divisions 17 and 24, Divisions 20, 22, 23 and 26, Divisions 27, and Divisions 18, 20, 21 and 22.

If you have any questions or concerns, please email Kathy Pantaleo at kpantaleo@sd38.bc.ca.

Wishing you all the best,

Kathy Pantaleo and Leah Scharf









Lost and Found

We have many lost and found items by the front entrance of the school. Please come by and have a look! All unclaimed items will be donated at the end of the school year.